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9th December 2019 

 Dear Parents and Caregivers 

 ​SCHOOL DISCO 2019 
To celebrate 2019 Wollongong Public School will be holding their annual school disco for 
Kindergarten to Year 5 students in our hall. 

 When:  Tuesday 17th  December 

Where: ​Hall​ at WPS 

 ​Year          Times 

Kinder and Year 1           4.00 to 5.00 pm 

Year 2 and Year 3          5.15 to 6.15 pm 

Year 4 and Year 5           6.30 to 7.30 pm 

​Tickets are now on sale for $2.00. Please do not send money to the office. Students will be coming                                       
around to the classroom to collect disco money. There will be snacks available from the P&C to                                 
purchase before and after each session this year. Bring along your drink bottle. (Tickets can be                               
purchased on the night) 

Parents need to organise appropriate transportation to and from the disco at the                         
above-mentioned times​. Please make sure that your child/ren are not dropped off early or                           
collected late. 

 Thank you 

Regards,  
Rielle Nelson  Laura Lopez  
Acting Assistant Principal        ​                                                      Stage One Teacher 
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